
 

 

 
 
Old Business: 
Wash rack, water availability, Oil Dump continue to be primary needs and a concern for        the airport 
pilots and aircraft operators. Discussed how to approach expressing our concerns to the city of Tracy. 
Sunni will contact Alice English and I will contact Tim Silva to inquire as to how to register our needs 
and concerns for the airport.   
 
We intend to drop information packets to all hangars for information to all tenants. 
 
New Business: 
Approved minutes of last meeting.  
It was discussed that the rotating beacon is out of service.  We had to renew the TAA website on 
Wicks.com.  $264 yearly expense.  Motion to approve by Nicholas and seconded.  
 
Discussed how to proceed with placing our own TAA sponsored Oil Dump.  Sunni will do further 
research as to getting a modular oil dump unit and cost.  If they will pump for free or at a cost and if we 
can charge per usage. Permit requirements and whatever else.   
 
John sent an email to Paula Jessup re the rotating beacon non operation. 
 
Need to get flyers out to generate interest in the airport and becoming TAA members.  Discussed giving 
35 gals of fuel to winner of drawing to only TAA members.  Drop ticket at one TAA meeting and 
drawing at subsequent meeting and must be present to win.  TAA members only. 
 
Motion that the meeting adjourn.  2029, December 08, 2020 
 
Adjournment: 2029 
 
Michael Thibodeau. 
Secretary TAA 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


